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Do we really have a fairness 
problem?







Apple’s credit 
card is being 

investigated for 
discriminating 
against women

Apple’s ‘sexist’ 
credit card isn’t 
just a PR problem 

– it’s a 
nightmare for us 

all

Source: Arwa Mahdawi (The Guardian)Source: The Verge



Gender and racial bias found in 
Amazon’s facial recognition 

technology (again)

Source: The Verge



Amazon scraps 'sexist AI' 
recruiting tool that showed bias 

against women

Source: The Telegraph



YouTube recommended a Russian media 
site thousands of times for 

analysis of Mueller’s report, a 
watchdog group says

Source: The Verge



Source: Guillaume Chaslot



Twitter taught Microsoft’s AI 
chatbot to be a racist asshole in 

less than a day

Source: The Verge







Google ‘fixed’ its racist algorithm 
by removing gorillas from its 

image-labeling tech

Source: The Verge



Who wants AI to be 
unethical?



Are companies evil?



Top managers of the largest 
companies cares about fairness  



Priority clash



AI gold rush



Taking responsibility



Recurring headline: “AI is now 
better than humans at what we 
thought only humans can do”



AI is automating human bias



MVP culture



Uber’s self-driving car was a first 
autonomous vehicle that killed a 

pedestrian



VW engineer sentenced to 40-month 
prison term in diesel case

Source: Reuters



Distance to the victim



Asymmetry of power



Ethics & Engineering



Actively check for biased behavior 
based on race, gender, nationality, 

age and other features



It is easy to make things work
It is hard to make things work right



Increase the diversity of data



Understand that the history is 
unfair and eliminate the biases 

from historical data



Hire engineers from different 
backgrounds



Artificial Intelligence needs all 
of us 

| Rachel Thomas P.h.D. | 
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Organize trainings on how to make 
artificial intelligence fair



Do not tolerate black-box models



Develop tools for model inspection



Make fairness a part of the 
validation pipeline



Q&A


